
 

**Contractor Announcement** 

Project Quantity Sheet Report 

Beginning with projects being advertised for the October 6, 2017, bid letting, MDOT is 

changing the way project quantities per plan sheet are reported. 

The Quantity Sheet Report that has been included in the proposal will be eliminated.  In 

its place, a new Excel file (Project Quantity Sheet) will be placed in the RID documents. 

The Project Quantity Sheet file will have the designation “Job Number _  Quantity 

Summary Sheet _date.xml” (e.g. 123456_Quantity Summary Sheet_2017-08-21.xml). 

Once the file is downloaded from the RID, the user will have the ability to manipulate the 

file if desired.   
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